SANKEN ELECTRIC CO., LTD.
3-6-3 Kitano, Niiza-shi, Saitama 352-8666, Japan

Date: March 18th, 2020

Attn: Digi-Key Corporation

Subject: Notice on discontinued products

Dear Sirs and Madams,

With respect to the following products which we have supplied to you, we have been
reviewing our present production system and in this concern, we decided to issue this
notification. It would be much appreciated, if you see the result of our reviewing for your
acceptance of our proposed changes.

In the meantime, as we make further efforts to improve the quality of our products, your
continued use of our products would be also appreciated.

1. Applicable products :

Products
SPI-8002TW
SPI-8001TW

SPI-8010A
SPI-8003TW

2. Reason for discontinuation:
Due to the aging of production facilities, production continuation became difficult

3. Termination schedule

1) The submission of the last time buy quantity: by 30 of June, 2020
2) The issuance of the last time buy orders: by 30 of September, 2020
3) The last ship date: by 31 of January, 2022

Please contact a person in charge of our sales division for more detailed information.
Sincerely yours,

Hirokazu Maruo,
Senior Manager of Overseas Sales Division, Sales Headquarters
Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.

Your above notice is duly acknowledged and accepted.
Company name:

Signature:

Name:

Title:

Date:
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